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I oppose this bill. I work at Active Water Sports and targeting one group of river users 

will not solve the issue. All boats can erode the riverbanks. A fishing boat going 7 

mph on the water will create the same effect as a surf compatible vehicle. Targeting 

one group of boater's seems to be more related to a personal issue by homeowners 

on the river than a legal issue in the community. The river has been a fun place for 

families to get outdoors and be active in our local river community, please do not take 

this away from us.  

 

Thank you for your time.  


